November 17, 1972

Mr. Don Brooks, Chairman
Golf Committee

Town of Ridgefield

168 Tackora Trail
Ridgefield, Connecticut

Dear Don:

The enclosed copy of a letter from the Planning
and Zoning Commission dated November 13 is self explanatory.

If you are still interested in acquiring a
portion of the land deeded to the Conservation Commission
for open space, please contact Mrs. Edith Meffley, Chairman
of that commission.

Cordially,

J. J McLinden
First Selectman

Enclosure



